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Koepsell, Arthur

From: CherylJohnson@nobleenergyinc.com
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 2:11 PM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Form 2A changes for Jar Partnership wells

Arthur, 
 
Per our phone call please modify the following form 2A's, section 5 - Facilities, to delete drilling pit and replace it with 
cuttings pit in the "other" blank. 
 
Jar Partnership 13-34 (400115539) 
Jar Partnership 14-34 (400115655) 
Jar Partnership 23-34 (400115582) 
 
As we discussed since closed loop is being used the pit would be used to hold cuttings instead of the typical drilling pit 
usage.   
 
Please let me know if you have any other questions regarding these locations. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Cheryl Johnson 
Regulatory Analyst II 
Noble Energy Inc 
(303) 228-4437 
The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its 
attachments from your system. 
 


